
Thank you all for the interest and enthusiasm that you displayed during the voting period on the 
question of whether or not to change the name of the Falmouth Track Club to the Falmouth Running 
Club. Also, thank you to all of the members who attended the Special Meeting last night.

Presenters from both sides of this issue made meaningful and respectful comments on why to vote for 
or against the name change. The questions asked by the members were thoughtful and probing, 
demonstrating the importance of this issue and the future of our club.

After all of the votes were tabulated by the Club Administrator, the results were sent to me this 
morning. The total number of votes cast was 138. 95 of those votes, representing 69% of the total, were
cast in favor of making the change. 43 of the votes were cast against making the change.

So, as of this morning, February 17, 2021, the Falmouth Running Club embarks on its mission to 
become more vibrant, more exciting and rewarding for its members, more welcoming and attractive to 
potential new members and more enjoyable for everyone. Soon, we will be unveiling our new club 
logo.

This name change is only the first step in a long journey that will see many changes, but these changes 
will only come to fruition if all of us take part in the journey together. As President of the club, I look 
forward to working with the members of the Board of Directors and all of our members to make our 
club the best it can be.

Respectfully,

Jack Afarian
President
Falmouth Running Club


